
Dear Senate Rules Committee Members, 
 
I urge you to SUPPORT HB 4075A, which would ban coyote killing contests in Oregon (it will NOT affect 
hunting them otherwise). Not only is this not a scientifically proven way to manage wildlife, as a 
therapist, I believe that this type of behavior by those that participate in these "contests" do so with 
such disregard to life that it can often affect the way that they will treat others: humans and animals.    
 
Again, I urge you to support HB4075A. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Shannon Hunter 
Portland, Oregon 
 


